ISRP Comment/Question: The proposal is thorough and scientifically sound, except for the point brought up by last year’s reviewers that a longer time frame is needed. 

Response: Project sponsors have asked the Council to request that the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers keep the lake level higher for one additional year of testing.  After this, it is anticipated that the lake will drop to its low pool elevation during winter for a couple of years.  The project’s results will be reviewed.  Managers will then decide whether or not the project was a success, whether to implement project findings, or whether to recommend future studies on the lake.
